

National Trail Athletic Department

6940 Oxford-Gettysburg Road New Paris, Ohio 45347-1197 Telephone (937) 437-3333 Ext. 1203 Fax (937) 437-8270

FRANK CARR Athletic Director

TROY FERGUSON
Assistant
Athletic Director

STEVE BEHRINGER
Assistant
Athletic Director

Dear Friend of National Trail:

As a community member or friend of the community, you no doubt understand the pressing need to maintain our facilities and spend tax dollars wisely. In order to maintain our current athletic facilities at National Trail, it is our goal to fund our next level of Athletic Projects using donated funds and **NOT** take district funds away from instructional activities.

As we look to the future, SOME of our projects will include: Replacing the sound system in both the HS and MS Gyms Replacing the wall pads in both the HS and MS Gyms Updating our MS Gym Floors Adding wind screens to the Baseball Field Replacing the MS Championship Banners

It is the belief of our Administration, Board, Athletic Department and staff that improving our facilities can't happen unless we have the support of our local business and community stakeholders.

That's where you come in!

The purpose of this letter is to ask if you would be willing to donate funds in order to help National Trail move toward our next phase of renovations at the school. By donating, you will be able to help our student athletes play in first class facilities.

Attached, please find our various donation levels. If you would like to sit down and have a discussion about donating time, money, or services, you can contact me directly at 937-437-3333 or bfischer@nationaltrail.us.

I hope to hear from you soon, and thank you in advance for your generosity.

IT'S BETTER TO BE A BLAZER With warm regards,

Robert O. Fischer Superintendent